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Wednesday, March 28, 2018  

7:00 pm  
Computer Graphics 

Presented by Judith Mayer 
 

The March 28th  

Lemont Artists Guild 

meeting will begin at 7 

PM at the Homer 

Township Public 

Library, 14320 W 151st 

St, Homer Glen, IL. 

Judith Mayer is going to 

talk about artists and creating their marketing 

material on the computer, good and bad 

design.  She has been a designer/illustrator for 

25 years, 19 of them in her own practice.  She 

has expanded her business with a line of 

letterpress and screen printed paper goods. Her 

client list has included national and regional 

non-profit organizations and corporations such 

as Northwest Indian Symphony Orchestra, 

Lyric Opera of Chicago, NIPSCO, Towle 

Theater, Abbott Laboratories, American Dental 

Assoc., Underwriter Laboratories and Wild 

Dolphin Foundation, Hawaii. She currently 

serves as the Vice President of Marketing for 

South Shore Arts and is proud to have been a 

member of their board for 14 years. She is the 

Professional Program Director for the Society 

of Typographic Arts and has served 6 years on 

the Town of Highland Plan Commission. Her 

website is: www.judithmayer.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MEETINGS ARE HELD AT AND 

CO-SPONSORED BY THE:   

Homer Township Public Library 

14320 W 151st St, Homer Glen, IL 
Visit www.homerlibrary.org for directions or 

call 708-301-7908. 
 
 

2018 Upcoming Events for LAG 

 
 

 March 28*-Computer Graphics by Judith 

Mayer-*Please note changed to 4
th

 Wed in 

March 

 April 18-Oil Painting Still-Life by George 

Ceffalio 

 May 16-Ceramics by Lee Ristow 

 May 10-May 31
st
: Alliance of Fine Art 

(AFA) Best of the Best Show at Wheaton 

College (see 2
nd

 page for more info) 

 Thurs, May 17: AFA Best of the Best Show 

Reception at Wheaton College 6 pm-8 pm 
 

Letter from the President:  

Hi All, 

Wishing you good March! Our 

newsletter is a little later this 

month, as we are not meeting until 

the last Wed. in March, Mar. 28.  Should be an 

interesting meeting for those artists interested in how 

they present themselves in their marketing material.   

Our speaker has a lot of experience in her field and I 

am excited to hear what she has to tell us.  Hope you 

will join us! 

      We had a great time at our LAG 25th Anniversary 

show reception on Feb. 25.  It was a great turnout 

and so nice to see fellow LAG members’ artwork.  

We put on a good show together!  Some pictures 

follow in this newsletter.  Thank you to all those that 

attended and all those in the show.  If you have not 

volunteered at Lemont Center for the Arts yet, please 

call them to schedule your day if you can.  It is a 

great way to thank them for allowing us to show in 

their beautiful space!  Their phone number is 630-

243-7375 or you can email to 

lemontcenterarts@gmail.com. 

      Wishing everyone a great rest of March, a Happy 

Easter if you celebrate Easter, and Happy Spring! 

Hopefully we will have continuing warmer 

temperatures and enjoy spring unfold! 

Sincerely, 

Liz Connelly (lizzypopp@hotmail.com) 

LAG President 

http://www.lemontartistsguild.org/
http://www.judithmayer.com/
http://www.homerlibrary.org/
mailto:lemontcenterarts@gmail.com


 

CONGRATS! February Back of Hall Winners! 
 1

st
:  Barb Kelly, “Corn Flowers at Morton 

Arboretum” 

 2
nd

: Lynn Rozycki, “Time Warp” 

 3
rd

: Denise Chingo-Werderitsch, “Poppies” 

 

2018 Alliance of Fine Art 

(AFA) Best of the Best 

Exhibition: 

 
The 2018 Best of the Best Exhibition will be held 

at the  
Walford Galleries 

 Adams Hall, Wheaton College 
501 College Ave. in Wheaton, IL 60187  

Gallery hours are M-F 9:00am-5:00pm 
The Reception and Awards will be on  

Thurs. May 17 6-8 pm (Judge’s presentation 

and critique will begin at 7:15pm.)  

Notes from the Editor: 

 Information for the LAG newsletter should be 

sent to Betty Kirk by the first of the month  

(630) 257-0565, or bbkirk@sbcglobal.net 

 Our Hostesses for this month’s meeting are Betty 

Burian Kirk for snacks and Mike Preski/Gina 

Rende for drinks. (Please arrive early to set up.) 

Thanks so much! 

 Door prize in January was a design book donated by 

Barb Kelly and won by Gina Rende. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Alliance of Fine Art (AFA) – The AFA meets at 7 

pm on the 2
nd

 Tuesday of the month at the People’s 

Resource Center, 104 Chestnut Ave, Westmont, IL 

60559.  Upcoming meeting is Tues. April 10, 

2018.  LAG members are welcome to attend these 

meetings and volunteer to help out AFA.  Let Liz 

know if you want to attend.  AFA website is 

www.allianceoffineart.org.  Check out what all the 

other local guilds are doing as well at the AFA site, 

there are links to over 10 guilds on their website! 

 

DON’T FORGET FOR EACH MONTHLY 

MEETING: 

 Your Artwork for the Back of the Hall 
Competition if you’re a LAG Member. 

 Bring donations for the Lemont Food Pantry. 

(Thank you!) 

 Create your own Nametag!! We will keep it for 
you to use at each meeting. 

_________________________________________ 

 

 “Creativity takes Courage."  

Henri Matisse 
 

“Every child is an artist until he’s told he’s not an 

artist.” 

John Lennon 

 

“Whatever you do may seem insignificant to you, but it 

is most important that you do it.”  

Mahatma Gandhi 
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Lemont Artists Guild 25th 

Anniversary Show held Jan/Feb 

2018 at Lemont Center for the Arts 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


